
Take a break from cooking after 
Thanksgiving! 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Join your Bells Mill buddies at Tally 
Ho, a BMES family-owned restaurant 

 

Location: 9923 Falls Rd, Potomac Village 

Date: Tuesday, November 29th 

Time: 4PM – 9PM 

Mention Bells Mill when you place your 
order and Tally Ho will donate 20% to BMES 

 

Thanks for 
supporting your 

PTA! 


